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Charlestown  

Community  

Primary School 

You must be in school 
each day for 8.45am! 

Friday 15th March 2024 

 

Parents’ Evening 
 

Tuesday 19th April (3.45pm-5pm) 
Thursday 21st April (3.45pm– 8pm) 

 
Have you booked your appointment? 

 

Book your appointment through the 
School Spider website/app. If you need 
support with this, please see our office 

team who will happily help you.  
 

Nursery Admissions 
 

We are currently offering nursery places for 
children that are 3 years old before 31st                

August. 
This is for a September start. 

Please visit our school website to place your 
child's name down. please share with friends 

and Family  
Thank you!  

www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk 
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Coming up 

next half term 

Parents’ evening (3.30-5pm) 

Parents’ evening (3.30-8pm) 

Boys’ football (Coop Academy 3.30-4.30pm) 

Young Carers’ event (Moss Side Power House) 

Cricket at MCA  

Book fair in school  

Tuesday 19th March 

Thursday 21st March 

Tuesday 12th March 

Wednesday 13th March 

Wednesday 20th March 

From Monday 25th March 

Attendance 

 Reception 2 are the attendance 

stars for last week! 

Stars of the Week 

Halle (Team 12), Dean (Team 11),                

Jamie (Team 10), Araiz (Team 9),                     

Kamiya (Team 8), Qaniah (Team 7),                                    

Jayden (Team 6), Harriet (Team 5),                                    

Bonnie (Team 4), Joanna (Team 3),                                         

Saraan (Team 2), Elijah (Team 1),                                  

Maggie-May (Rec 1), Ezekiel (Rec 2),                                           

Ealyse (Nur 1), Aurora (Nur 2). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to those of you who have attended our 
SEN drop-ins so far.   

Here are the dates for the next ones: 
Fri 3rd May 

Fri 7th June and  
Fri 5th July 

All sessions begin at 8.45 and finish at 10.15 -   
you do not need to attend the whole session, call in 

when it is convenient for you.  

Sports News! 
 

Congratulations to our Excel girls’ team for              
reaching the Manchester league finals. After              

topping the group, they now stand a chance of     
becoming Manchester champions.  

 
Also, we found out this week our Inspire girls’ team 

have finished 2nd in their league. Unfortunately, 
there’s now not a final. However, this does mean 

they have finished 2nd in North Manchester.  
Well done!!  

Finally, our inspire boys’ team took part in another 
round of fixtures. After some very close games, the 

finished drawing two and losing two. Well done 
boys!!  
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